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To Whom It May Concern, 

It is with great enthusiasm that I write this letter to recommend Mohamed Aboughazala, 
who has been an integral part of our Immersive Technologies team in the CTO O8ice of T-
Systems International for the past year and a half as a working student. 

Throughout his time with us, Mohamed has consistently demonstrated a strong work 
ethic, technical proficiency as a developer specializing in XR projects, and a professional 
attitude that sets him apart. His primary responsibilities included the development of 
several PoCs, where he showcased expertise in both Unreal Engine and Unity, with a 
focus on AI-Agents. Additionally, Mohamed gained hands-on experience working with 
various XR Head-Mounted Displays, leveraging their capabilities to build innovative and 
engaging solutions. His adaptability and technical knowledge were evident in his ability 
to switch between tools, platforms, and devices, delivering high-quality results. 

What stands out most about Mohamed is his unwavering commitment to excellence, 
even in high-pressure situations. He approached late-evening sprints with focus and 
determination, always ensuring that deliverables were met on time without 
compromising quality. His reliability and willingness to go the extra mile have left a lasting 
impression on the team. 

Moreover, Mohamed's professionalism, respectfulness, and positive attitude have been 
invaluable. He communicates clearly and thoughtfully, always mindful of fostering an 
environment of understanding and support. His proactive approach to proposing process 
improvements and his evident passion for his work reflect his dedication to professional 
growth and the success of the team. 

In summary, Mohamed has proven himself to be a skilled and dependable professional 
developer, whose contributions have significantly impacted our projects and team 
dynamics. I have no doubt that he will excel in any future role he pursues, and I 
wholeheartedly recommend him. 

Should you require any further information, please feel free to contact me. 

Best regards, 
 Antonio Juliá 
 Technical Director - XR 
 T-Systems International 
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